COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

22nd September, 1937.

Dear Sir,
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With reforence to your letter of the Oth instent
relative to the sbove vessel, I bes to ncouaing you that the
question of the date of suvvey of the Auxiliary Boiler has
besn taken up with the Soelety's Surveyors concerned, and
1t would eppesr that Me, Miller's ezamination, referred to
in my letter of the 7th instant, was cerried out on the 26th
vaveh, 193¢, and that the sdjustment of the safety valves
by M¥rs Sellex wes attended to on the Oth, April, 1556,

I em, Dear Sip,

Yours fatt

sotials |




